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Welcome to this week’s newsletter 

“With exploring minds, and faith, we achieve our challenging goals.” 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 
 

The children have all been working 
extremely hard again this week.  Here 
are our Pupils of the Week-  
   

Class 1 - Jack G 
 

Class 2 - Mason B 
 

Class 3 - Emme S 
 

Class 4 - Rosalee T 
 

Class 5 - Eden E, Danny M & David M 
 

Class 6 - Aoife C, Nathaniel F & Alfie E 

Attendance winners: 

Class 3 & 4 have top  

attendance this week and will  

receive an  extra playtime.    

Overall school  

attendance this is week: 

99.3% 

Click this icon to email the 

school office 

Spelling Shed Superstars 

Class 1 - Grace F 
Class 2 - Jack H 
Class 3 - Shahidah A 
Class 4 - Aiden P 
Class 5 - Danny M 
Class 6 - Abby S 

 

As ever, do not hesitate to contact me if you have any concerns about any aspect of 
school life.    
Mr Beattie 

Timestable Rockstars 

Class 1 - Lillia H 
Class 2 - Charly C 

Class 3 - Jamie C 
Class 4 - Loe R E 

Class 5 - Harrison S 
Class 6 - Isabelle A 
 

Each week, all of the 
children gaining 100% in 
a reading quiz are placed 
into a prize draw to win a 

book of their choice.  
This weeks winners 

were Aoife C & 
Rosa F 
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Coming up at St James’ (new entries in red): 

 
Friday 13th November 2020—Children in Need 2020  

 

Children in Need—This year we would like to support Children in Need, so on Friday 13th November 2020 

we are asking for children to come into school in their own clothes for a suggested donation of £1.  Chil-

dren can come in spotty clothes or Pudsey items from previous years, but obviously due to the current 

difficulties with accessing shops, we are not specifying any specific dress code.  Children can even put on 

some face paint if they’d like.   This is a great cause and something we are pleased to support in such diffi-

cult times.  

 

Thank you to everyone this week for wearing masks when dropping children off and 

collecting from the school site, and following the new timings for the entry and exit 

procedures.  All of this helps to contribute to everyone’s safety and confidence in the 

safety of the school.  Our attendance this week has again been really strong at 99.3% 

and this is down to everyone's commitment to the school, following the guidelines and supporting each 

other.  

 

Poppies—Thank you to everyone who has sent money in for the various 

Royal British Legion items we have had on sale at breaktimes.  The boxes 

will still be around up until the 11th so it is not too late if children want to 

buy any items.  The children and staff will be observing the 2 minutes si-

lence as a mark of respect on Wednesday at 11.   

Useful Links— 

 

http://www.stjamesjun.cumbria.sch.uk/
https://www.spellingshed.com/en-gb/
https://ttrockstars.com/

